
Caring for Churches, Caring for Clergy Campaign – 2025 Report 
 

We have completed the Caring for Churches, Caring for Clergy campaign at 
the end of 2024 with a total of $425,163.83 in gifts pledged and/or received 

This program was inspired by our United Church Board of Ministerial 
Assistance in conjunction with our board of directors because it will aid in 

providing additional endowed resources to aid the efforts of our Mission 
Grants program addressing needs of our local churches and local clergy. 

We’re grateful for all the donor support over the past five years, along with 
the hours of effort our team of disciples provided contacting potential 

donors, promoting the CFC movement. We are also grateful for the expertise 
and support of National Staff guiding us through the process. 
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